
 

12 July 2017 
 
 
 
H.E. Dragica Sekulic 
Minister of Economy 
Rimski trg 46, 81000 Podgorica 
Montenegro 
 
 
 
 
 
Your Excellency, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 26 May 2017 regarding the change to the administrative contact 
for the .ME top-level domain. Your request was received by the IANA Functions Operator and 
the contact change was completed on 22 June 2017. Updated WHOIS information for .ME can 
be viewed at the following website: 
 
http://www.iana.org/go/.me 
 
For future communications regarding changes to the .ME top-level domain, you may want to 
contact the IANA Functions Operator directly at root-mgmt@iana.org. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
Göran Marby 
President & CEO 
ICANN 


